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MEMO 
 

 
 

DATE April 27, 2023 

TO: Frank Abbate, Brevard County Manager 

FROM: Lynda Weatherman, President & CEO 

CC: Karen Conde, Assistant to County Manager 

RE: FY22/23 County Grant Agreement Bi-Annual Report  

 
 
Attached please find the Economic Development Commission of Florida’s Space Coast Bi-Annual Report 
associated with our County Grant Agreement.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this information.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
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